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From: Jeanine Brooks
To: House State Affairs; House Judiciary
Subject: Support for HJR 18
Date: Tuesday, April 30, 2019 2:23:50 PM


Dear House State Affairs Committee and House Judiciary Committee,


Thank you for considering my testimony and for your important service to our state.  I am in
strong support of HJF 18 and its efforts to protect the Permanent Fund well into our future.  


Thank you, 


Jeanine Brooks, MSW, PPSC
Sitka
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